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“darfichrein” 
 
DIT has decided to use the “darfichrein” online registration system for data collection to 
enable early identification of contact persons in the event of a potential COVID-19 infection. 
 
 
- How does the system work? 
 
Scan the QR code with your smartphone and then provide your contact details (name, 
phone number or email address) once. You do not need to install or download anything. 
When you register for the first time, you set a four-digit PIN; only this PIN will be needed 
again for follow-up registrations in lecture rooms, seminar rooms or laboratories. 
Ideally, you should log out of the system at the end of a lecture or course. Should you 
forget to do so, you will be logged out automatically after 90 minutes. 
You need to scan the QR code again for each new lecture block – regardless of whether or 
not you change rooms! 
 
 
- Where can I find the QR codes at DIT, Campus Pfarrkirchen or TC Cham? 
 
The QR codes are attached to the doors and the walls inside the lecture rooms. In some 
faculties, the QR codes can also be scanned directly at the desks. 
The QR codes are also available in the offices of our deans as well as our service centres 
(please arrange an appointment by email) such as the Centre for Studies, Language Centre, 
Career Service, etc.  
You can also register for the first time from outside DIT right now:  
 
 
 
 
- Are my data really secure? 
 
Your personal data will be stored in encrypted form (asymmetric encryption according to the 
2-key principle on the servers of AKDB – Institute for Municipal Data Processing in Bavaria) 
and deleted automatically after a period of four weeks.  
Only in case of need, i.e. only if the health authorities report to us a confirmed COVID-19 
case, will the data of the corresponding persons (meaning those persons who stayed with 
the infected person in the same room at the same time) be decrypted to be able to contact 
them. 
 
 
- What should I do if I forgot my smartphone? 
  
You can simply have yourself registered by a fellow student or a lecturer; multiple 
registrations via a single user are not a problem. 
 
 


